
NOTICE 
 

This is to reassure parents that we are taking all 

possible precautions – during School and Creche  

hours – against mosquitoes, since the outbreak 

of Dengue and Malaria in the city. 

However, if parents wish to take additional 

safety measures, they  are free to send their 

children wearing –  

a) the winter uniform (excluding the sweater, of 

course) in classes Lower Nursery to Preparatory. 

New children in these classes may approach our 

uniform-makers for the same. 

b) leggings below tunics / shorts in classes I and 

above. The rest of the uniform, including socks 

will have to be worn to School  as usual. 
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